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From: Charles Knutson [CharlesK@seattlechamber.com]

Sent: Thursday, April 23, 2009 8:43 AM

To: Charles Knutson

Subject: You did it! The Bored Tunnel bill has passed in the House 53 to 43!

Dear Bored Tunnel Hybrid supporter,

Last night you made history! Thanks to your extraordinary efforts, the House of Representatives passed
the Bored Tunnel bill (SB 5768) by a vote of 53 to 43. It is now expected to pass in the Senate (which
approved an earlier version) and move to the Governor's desk where it will be signed into law.

Your emails and phone calls over the past several months truly made a difference! When Rep. Dean
Takko rose to speak in support of the bill last night, he said "I wish | had a dollar for every email |
got saying 'l support the Bored Tunnel'. | would be a wealthy man now."

You proved that a diverse group of citizens and organizations from across the state can come together,
find consensus on an issue that others believe to be insoluble, and marshal the right resources at the
right time to get the job donel!

Now it's time to thank the legislators who supported our cause and voted 'Yes' to move forward with this
critical project. It's as easy as counting to five.

1) Cut and paste "Thank you for voting "Yes' on the Bored Tunnel bill (SB 5768)!" into the subject line of your
email.

2) Cut and paste the following email addresses into the 'To' line:

appleton.sherry@Ieg.wa.gov; blake.brian@leg.wa.gov; carlyle.reuven@Ileg.wa.gov; chandler.bruce@leg.wa.gov;
chase.maralyn@leg.wa.gov; clibborn.judy@Ieg.wa.gov; cody.eileen@leg.wa.gov; darneille.j@leg.wa.gov;
dunshee.hans@leg.wa.gov; eddy.deborah@Ieg.wa.gov; finn.fred@leg.wa.gov; goodman.roger@leg.wa.gov;
haigh.kathy@Ieg.wa.gov; hinkle.bill@leg.wa.gov; hope.mike@leg.wa.gov; hudgins.zack@leg.wa.gov; hunt.sam@leg.wa.gov;
hunter.ross@leg.wa.gov; jacks.jim@leg.wa.gov; johnson.norm@leg.wa.gov; kagi.ruth@leg.wa.gov;
kenney.phyllis@leg.wa.gov; kessler.lynn@leg.wa.gov; liias.marko@Ileg.wa.gov; linville.kelli@leg.wa.gov;
maxwell.marcie@leg.wa.gov; mccoy.john@leg.wa.gov; miloscia.mark@leg.wa.gov; moeller.jim@leg.wa.gov;
morrell.dawn@leg.wa.gov; morris.jeff@leg.wa.gov; nelson.sharon@leg.wa.gov; obrien.al@leg.wa.gov;
ormsby.timm@leg.wa.gov; orwall.tina@leg.wa.gov; pedersen.jamie@leg.wa.gov; pettigrew.eric@leg.wa.gov;
quall.dave@Ileg.wa.gov; roberts.maryhelen@leg.wa.gov; rolfes.christine@leg.wa.gov; ross.charles@leg.wa.gov;
seaquist.larry@leg.wa.gov; sells.mike@leg.wa.gov; springer.larry@leg.wa.gov; sullivan.pat@leg.wa.gov;
takko.dean@leg.wa.gov; taylor.david@leg.wa.gov; upthegrove.dave@leg.wa.gov; vandewege.kevin@leg.wa.gov;
warnick.judy@Ieg.wa.gov; white.scott@leg.wa.gov; williams.brendan@leg.wa.gov; wood.alex@Ileg.wa.gov

3) Cut and paste the suggested text below into the body of the email, add your name at the bottom and
customize it to your liking.

4) Bcce charlesk@seattlechamber.com

5) Hit send, it's that easy!

Thanks, and stay tuned to learn about ways you can stay engaged.
--Charles

Dear Representative,

6/22/2009
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Thank you for voting 'Yes' on the Bored Tunnel Hybrid solution to replace the Alaskan Way Viaduct
(ESSB 5768)!

This historic vote preserves regional capacity on I-5 and SR 99 for freight and commerce, avoids the enormous
potential negative impact of viaduct-related construction activity on the regional and state economy, ensures
public safety, and puts to rest a project that has been plagued by expensive political deadlock and delay for eight
years.

On behalf of the strong coalition of organizations, civic leaders and representatives from business, labor and
environmental communities around the state who support the Bored Tunnel, thank you again for your
'Yes' vote.

Sincerely,

6/22/2009



